
2017-2018 

Swallow School Activity Sign-Up 

5th-8th Boys’ Basketball 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Swallow School’s boys’ basketball teams will begin practice on Tuesday, January 

2nd, 2017. Please fill out the form below and return it to the Swallow School 

office, along with payment, by Monday, November 13th, 2017.  

                                        Please make checks payable to Swallow School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Basketball Participation Fee: $75 

_____________________, in ______th grade has my permission to participate in boys’ basketball 

for the 2016 season. 

____________________________________Parent/Guardian Signature 

 (Not Required)- Shooting Shirt Fee: $22                                   Please circle the size of shooting shirt. 

                             Youth                                                                                              Adult 

       S                      M                      L                                                   S                M                 L                  XL 

 

Name on back of shooting shirt:_________________________________________ 

 

 Coaching Interest:  If you are interested in coaching please mark the box below. 

 I am interested in a head coach position 

 I am interested in an assistant coach position 

 

Name:______________________________               Email:_____________________________ 

 


